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Mr. J. B~uce Llewelyn ~ ,-. 
FEDC O ;/ / \ ~d/ 
540 E. 170 th Street / W1 
Bronx, New York 

Dear Mr. Llewelyn, 

Fordhan Law School. 
BALSA 
140 W. 62nd Street 
New York, N.Y. 10023 
October 23, 1973 

On behalf of the Fordham Chapter of BALSA, I would like to 
thank you for your generous donation to our organization, by 
way of your gift certificate to us. I would also like to take 
this opportunity to ·±nvite you formally to Law Day at the Law 
School on October 27, 1973 from 9:00A.M. - 5:00P~M. 

Law Day should prove to be a very interesting day; with 
participation by al the metropolitan Law Schools and by se­
veral New Enland Law Schools. Again, thank you for your do­
nation and we hope to see you Saturday, October 27, 1973 

In Struggle, 

Eugene Oliver Jr. 
Vice Chairman, Fordham 
BALSA 
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